
Sunday 22nd March 2020 

New communication from FCC - we will action this 
list tomorrow. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We received a large number of communications from Flintshire County Council 
yesterday.  

As I said yesterday too, we will be dealing with these tomorrow morning in regard 
to the updated Key workers status. 

I would really appreciate your patience and understanding with this. 

I have attached the new updated key worker list. 

Please look over this list and email us tomorrow if you believe you are now on the 
list with the two key workers status, or single parent key worker status. 

Remember 

To limit the spread of COVID-19 it is important that, as far as possible, social 
contact is minimised. 

Parents need to keep their children at home wherever possible and 
schools/settings should be open only for those children who absolutely need 
to attend.  

Only children whose parents are critical to the Covid-19 response should be 
offered places in schools/settings when there is no safe, alternative provision, 
as per new list. 

As per email on Friday, we did state that changes may happen quickly with regard to 
communcations linked to Covid 19 and I will endeavour to communicate these to you 
accurately and not to bombard you with information that is inaccurate either. 

I will not be picking up emails today. I will need to prepare the Westwood offer to 
support you to the best of our capacity. We always have your best interests at heart 
and I hope you will be supportive, as the wonderful family we are. 

Happy Mother's Day 

Stay safe and stay strong 

Mrs Williams and Team Westwood 


